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November 4, 2019 
 
Via Electronic Filing  
The Honorable Kimberly A. Campbell, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Dobbs Building, Fifth Floor 
Raleigh, NC 27603 
 

Re: Docket No. E-2, Sub 1204 
 
Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 
 The Fayetteville Public Works Commission (“FPWC”) is submitting this letter to notify the 
Commission that FPWC will not be filing a brief in the above-referenced proceeding.  Please do 
not hesitate to telephone me with any questions concerning this matter. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       Fayetteville Public Works Commission  
 

       By: /s/ James P. West       

             James P. West, CLO/General Counsel 
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